
 
 

     
 

Dear Parent/Caregiver 

We are in our second week of learning already. We anticipate that teachers will cover a lot of work 
to close the gaps. 

As parents and caregivers we need to keep in track the content covered and our children’s mastery 
of concepts. 

For this week let us  

- Openly engage learners in work they have learnt. Ask questions like: What work have you 
done at school so far? What do you find easy or difficult to understand.  

- Take the initiative to go through their written exercises and notes. Check for the following. Is 
class or homework written daily? Is the work marked and corrections done?  

- Make time to discuss work learners are finding hard or easy to do. Make necessary 
remediation or extension. 

ALWAYS remember to maintain a warm and open atmosphere which allows learners to open up and 
share their experiences. 

Regards 

Justine  

NECT 


